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New Japan Radio Co., Ltd. 

3-10, Nihonbashi Yokoyama-cho,Chuo-ku,  

Tokyo 103-8456, Japan 

Valued Customer                                     

Digi-Key Electronics. 

 

Product Discontinuation Announcement 
 

This letter serves as formal notification that New Japan Radio Co., Ltd. (“NJR”) is 

discontinuing the production of the following products. The product contained in 

this notice will no longer be manufactured and has been discontinued at the 

supplier.  

As this might cause inconvenience of your side, we would like to ask for your kind 

understanding regarding this discontinuation. 

 

1. Products affected   

 
Device No Ordering PN Mold Type Packing 

NJU8754V NJU8754V-TE1 SSOP10 Tape Reel 

NJU8754V NJU8754V-TE2 SSOP10 Tape Reel 

 

2. Reason for the discontinuation 

A core material (Lead frame, LF) used in the integrated circuit has been 

discontinued by multiple suppliers. 

 

3. Last Time Buy (LTO) Conditions 

  Last Time Buy orders are non-cancellable and non-returnable 

 

4. End of support for subject products 

       Last date of LTB order acceptance  

31st. Jan. 2022 

       Last shipment of LTB order by New Japan Radio  

30st. Jun. 2022 

 

 

 

 

 


